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FOBSA: Happy School Bag Collection 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
FOBSA have organised a Happy School Bag Collection for Tuesday 6th October. Further details of items 
that can be included and where to leave your bags can be found in the attached letter. 
 
Your child will bring home a plastic bag today, for you to fill but you can of course fill more than one bag 
and just use any bin bag from home. The bags have been quarantined in school, for 72 hours but you 
may wish to clean them again before they enter your home. 
 
FOBSA volunteers will be situated in the front car park, to show you where to drop your bags on 6th 
October but for their own safety will not handle any of the filled bags.  Happy School Bag operatives will 
collect the bags on the same day ensuring no social distancing measures are compromised. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss K Aldred 
Headteacher 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


